
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date]  

[Recipient's Name]  

[Recipient's Position]  

[Organization/Institution Name]  

[Organization Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Recipient's Name],  

I am writing to formally request a review and update of the special needs 

policy at [Organization/Institution Name]. As [a 

parent/advocate/community member], I believe that enhancing our current 

policy will significantly benefit individuals with special needs by 

[briefly state the reason, e.g., promoting inclusivity, improving access 

to resources, etc.]. 

I would appreciate the opportunity to discuss this matter further and 

explore potential improvements that can be made. Please let me know a 

convenient time for us to meet or if there are any specific procedures I 

should follow to initiate this discussion. 

Thank you for your attention to this important issue. I look forward to 

your prompt response. 

Sincerely,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Title/Relationship to the Issue, if applicable] 


